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Thursday, 06/02/2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Guardian 
 
 

RE : Careers Fair 14th February 2017 
 
I would like to inform you that we are holding our Annual Careers Fair at Gateacre School on February 14th 2017. 
This event provides an opportunity for students to find out about different careers they are interested in.   
 
The Careers Fair will be open from 1 pm to 5pm. Students in Year 11, Year 12 and Year 13 will attend at the fair at 
various times throughout the day until 3:15pm. The Careers fair will then be open to parents and to younger 
students from 3:15pm until 5pm and we would be delighted if you can attend.  
 
A list of exhibitors can be seen below: 
 
 

Alder Training 
Army  
Apprenticeship Service  
Barclays  
Belle Vale Medical Practice 
BIMM  
CLAN Construction  
Crown Prosecution Service  
Edge Hill University   
Jobcentre Plus  
HMRC  
JM Education  
Jaguar Landrover  
 

Kaplan  
Liverpool FC Foundation College  
Liverpool Hope University  
Liverpool John Moores University 
Liverpool Law Academy Lloyds Bank 
Merchant Navy Training Board  
Merseyside Police  
Merseytravel  
Michael John Academy  
Morrison’s  
Myerscough College  
National Citizens Service  
National Careers Service 
 

NHS  
North Liverpool 
Regeneration Company  
North West Ambulance 
Service  
Telefonica  
PSS  
Royal Air Force  
Royal Navy  
Shop  Direct 
Training Plus  
University of Chester  
University of Liverpool  
University of South Wales 

 
 
Your son/daughter will be provided with a list of questions that they can ask in order to help them to get the most of 
the event. If you would like any further information I can be contacted by email j.boyd@gateacre.org or by 
telephone 0151 363 1111.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Joanne Boyd 
Senior Leader 
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